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I do not agree with the proposed gun laws. You want to disarm the responsible, law 

abiding people. This will not stop the influx of illegal guns from across the border or 

the illegally acquired guns that are responsible for the majority of shootings. It is just 

another "we have to show we are doing something" laws that hurt the average 

person trying to protect themselves.  


